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August 13, 1930•

Hiss Bessie Bhllp,
Head of the School of Household SScience, 
Macdonald College P. 3.

Dear Miss Fhllp,

I have your letter of the 
11th August w 1th reference to the application you 
have received from Miss Montsanto for admission 
to our School of Household Science•

It is my opinion that we 
should refuse applications from coloured people, 

i, ours Is a residential school, and I 
that our attendance would eventually

After all
am sure
suffer when it became known throughout Canada, 
as It would become know, that we admitted coloured 
people.

I leave It to you to decline 
the application as diplomatically as you call.

Tours faithfully.

Principal.

h. l
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